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Allows public bodies subject to the Open Meetings Act, including boards, commissions,
committees, subcommittees, authorities, councils and nonprofit boards, to use telephone- or
video-conferencing methods to continue meeting and conducting business during the COVID-19
public health crisis, so long as they follow certain procedures to ensure meaningful access and
participation by members of the public body and the general public.

  

Allows notice of any public hearing required to take place under a tax abatement statute to be
provided electronically and by newspaper.

  

Allows the Michigan Employment Relations Commission, Unemployment Insurance Agency,
and other administrative hearings to be held by video conference or phone in place of in-person
hearings.

  

Executive Orders 2020-129, 2020-132 and 2020-141 are rescinded with Executive Order
2020-154 remaining in effect during any state of emergency or disaster associated with
COVID-19, and for 28 days thereafter to the extent necessary for public bodies to schedule
remote meetings and hearings.

  

View Executive Order 2020-154

 1 / 1

https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/MIEOG/2020/07/17/file_attachments/1498173/EO%202020-154%20Emerg%20order%20-%20Remote%20access%20to%20public%20processes.pdf

